
November 2016 

Facebook: Woodentops Woodcarvers 
Twitter: #carverofwood  

And some months, 
mid-month meetings 
too! –see last page 

No 1 – to hold your reading page…. (from https://www.etsy.com/ca/listing/172427856/thumb-ring-book-page-holder) 
 

Quick Carving Christmas Present Ideas 

No 2 – Use a discarded kitchen worktop insert (from where the sink goes) to make one or more chopping boards. A jig saw 
needed for the cut out, simple gouging to smooth the edges 

Cut out the piece 
from the 
worktop with a 
jigsaw and round 
the edges with 
simple gouge 
work.  Smooth 
the whole with 
sandpaper  
 
Finish with an 
edible non-toxic 
oil or wax (such 
as beeswax) 



The Queen’s Carvery 
No, not a ten pound special at the local Harvester. Thanks to friend Rob Highmore, these pictures are of the Queens Carving 
School based at Sandringham. Not a bad set up, Ma’am…..  



 
 
  

More Shots from Members 
Another of Laurie’s excellent relief pieces (and no, its not 
a boomerang). Bring YOUR carvings to our monthly 
meeting and they can then be featured in the Newsletter 

Mallets for Sale 

These superbly 
crafted mallets 
are to Chris Pye 
designs and 
made by expert 
turner Frank 
Mizzel. The price 
is good too. See 
Clive for more 
details 

2016 Main Meetings 
(Carving, coffee & cake, an 
opportunity to bring guests 

and potential new 
members, occasional guest 

speakers) 
All 9am to 1pm, Saturdays 

2016 Additional Meetings 
(No frills, just carving) 

 
 

All 9am to 1pm, Saturdays 

3 December [No extra December meeting] 

Leader: Ann High   01689 859617 highmorton@tiscali.co.uk 

Treasurer Cathy Thomas  01689 829646 Thomascathy@virginmedia.com 

Secretary/ 
Newsletter 

Clive Nash 0208 4648902 clivewoodentops@outlook.com 

Beverages Mary Paddick   07929 051373 

   Marye.paddick@sky.com 
Committee Terry Vincent 01689 827680 terence.vincent@mypostoffice.co.uk 

Committee Tom Young 01689 851500 thomas.young67@ntlworld.com 

Club News 

Website: The Club’s new website is nearly up and running – it will be with us very soon! Watch out for  
www.woodentopsewoodcarvers.co.uk 
 
It has been agreed that our Christmas meal will be in January. Cathy is investigating options. 
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